
 
 

Annual Report by Linda Broadley for 2020 – 2021 

 

Firstly I would like to thank all the residents of my division (North Wigston) who re-

elected me as their County Councillor. I will continue to serve all the residents 

regardless of whether you supported me or not.  

2020/2021 has been a difficult year for all with the restrictions of Covid 19. I have still 

managed to send out the Focus on a regular basis to try to keep you all informed. All 

these newsletters and their delivery have been paid for by me personally and not 

public funds.  

Some of the issues I have dealt with over the last year include:- 

 Weeds and Grass cutting 

 Grit bins 

 Street signs 

 Bollards 

 Parking issues  

 Traffic signals 

 Potholes and pavements. 

Since the election I remain as Adult and Communities Spokesperson as well as 

sitting on the Employment Committee 

 

Linda Broadley 

Liberal Democrat County Councillor for North Wigston. 

 

 


